
                       

Contact the Project  

24/7 Construction  
Information Line 
1-844-815-6114 
 

Project Information 
broadwaysubway.ca 
broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca 
 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

 

Traffic patterns are changing around the future South Granville Station Starting 
April 29 – Night Work  
  Aprill 27, 2022 

 

We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. Thank you 
in advance for your patience. Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be 
viewed on a map at: broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  

Note: The notice from Feb. 23, 2022 includes this work and we have updated scheduling, traffic details, and impacts to share.  

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the traffic deck. Starting April 29, 

traffic will shift onto the newly constructed traffic deck on the south side of W. Broadway between Hemlock and Granville 

streets. BSPC will then begin building the traffic deck on the north side of W. Broadway. The traffic deck is expected to be 

completed this summer.  

The traffic shift and related works will be performed overnight to minimize the impact on businesses and residents. Work 

includes reconfiguring traffic signals and street lighting; paving; curb removal; line removal, line painting; and placement 

of barriers. Once completed, the traffic deck will maintain an at-grade, safe and consistent four-lane traffic configuration 

while station construction continues below W. Broadway.  

What to Expect 
Access for all abilities will be maintained to residences, businesses, and services. People in the area can expect 
congestion, reduced speed, and overnight turn restrictions on W. Broadway. Until the installation of the traffic deck, one 
lane in each direction will be maintained on W. Broadway from 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. Traffic will then be reduced to single lane 
alternating from 8 p.m. – 6 a.m. Please plan extra time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control 
personnel and all signs. Residents will also experience elevated noise during the work. Mitigation measures include, but 
are not limited to, conducting the noisiest construction activities during the day and using white noise-beepers on heavy 
construction vehicles where possible.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. Visit 
www.broadwaysubway.ca for current details. 
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